
Notice of Public Hearing  

LEGAL NOTICE 

Central Plains Area Agency on Aging (CPAAA) will hold a public hearing to discuss the proposed FY 2024 
Area Plan.  This plan describes activities and programs conducted under the Older Americans Act in 
Butler, Harvey, and Sedgwick Counties.  The hearing will be held on Wednesday, July 26, 2023 at 1:30 
P.M. at the Ronald Regan Building, 271 W. 3rd St N, Third Floor Conference Room, Wichita, KS 67202. 
Formal statements will be accepted and discussion from the floor is encouraged.  The plan is available 
for review at the Central Plains Area Agency on Aging office at 271 W. 3rd St N, Suite 500, Wichita, KS 
67202. Or join remotely via Zoom teleconference at:   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86974439830?pwd=YUx5OVNKZVFnUnBudVBOTi9xWDNFUT09 

If you are not using a computer and would still like to join remotely, you may join by phone 

Participate By Phone:  +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

Meeting ID: 869 7443 9830       Passcode: 687986 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86974439830?pwd=YUx5OVNKZVFnUnBudVBOTi9xWDNFUT09

